UNITED STATES
NUCLEAR REGULATORY COMMISSION
ATOMIC SAFETY AND LICENSING APPEAL PANEL
WASHINGTON, D.C. 26555

March 22, 1985

MEMORANDUM TO: Wiiliam L. Clements, Chief - .
Docketing & Service Branch, SECY

memg

FROM: Christine N. Kohl o
ASLAP

RE: LIMERICK PROCEEDING

We recently received the attached letter from
Mr. Frank R. Romano, representative of Air and Water
Pollution Patrol, an intervenor in the Limerick pro-
ceeding. There is no indication that the letter was
served on any of the parties. Please arrange for
service and take any other action you deem appropriate.

ATTACHMENT:
As stated



